Dear Brooke Grove Families,

We have had another great week of learning at The Grove! In reading, students are learning to find key
details and determine the main idea of a passage, story, or fable. When you read at home with your
child, these are skills that you can develop with them. Students check out library books from our media
center each week, and if you need additional books to read at home, please reach out to your child’s
teacher.

Yesterday we had lovely Fall Festival celebrations in our classrooms. Students made crafts, had fall-
themed snacks and treats, played games and had a great time celebrating the season and all their hard
work during the first marking period! Thank you to our room parents, PTA and teachers for making it
such a special afternoon. Please see more information about the PTA Halloween event on Saturday,
10/29 from 4pm-6pm at BGES. Put on your costume and your dancing shoes and join us on the front
lawn/parking lot!

Please see the attached newsletter for more information and updates. We hope to have more families
respond to our "Family Feature" and to our "Brooke Grove Around the World" event so that we can
continue to learn about and from one another in our amazing community!

Have a wonderful weekend!

Jolynn Tarwater, Principal

Brooke Grove Elementary

Attachments:
@ messages/attachments/b7d7ac7b702f41865869e8b77bd1c207/10.28.22.pdf (2.1 MB)
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